
Printed on: 11/11/2021 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

10/11/2021  15:09:352021/4063/P OBJ Ottoline Spearman To whom it may concern, 

I wish to object to the planning application for 50A Haverstock Hill. The proposed four storey rear extension 

will be very visible from the public realm due to the fact that the next door dentist is a lower building and the 

gap between it and the school leaves a clear view of the extension. 

It is also architecturally inappropriate - it is boxy, out of proportion, and not subordinate to the existing building 

as it extends up to roof level, which would also impinge on the privacy of the houses opposite on Prince of 

Wales Road. It would also appear from the plans that the proposed apartments are very small and some well 

below the current minimum standards for a one person one bedroom apartment, and I sincerely hope that 

Camden Council would not acquiesce to the provision of sub standard residential accommodation as this is 

harmful to the residents and to the neighbourhood.
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